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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
Center for Medicaid & CHIP Services 
233 North Michigan Ave., Suite 600 
Chicago, Illinois 60601 

Financial Management Group 

Adela Flores-Brennan, Medicaid Director 
Attn: Alex Lyons 
Colorado Department of Health Care Policy and Financing 
1570 Grant Street 
Denver, CO 80203-1818 

RE:  Colorado State Plan Amendment (SPA) Transmittal Number 23-0013 

Dear Ms. Adela Flores-Brennan: 

We have reviewed the proposed Colorado State Plan Amendment (SPA) to Attachment 4.19-B of your state plan, 
which was submitted to the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) on March 6, 2023.  This plan 
amendment intends to make the 90% reimbursement of net invoice for outpatient hospital physician-administered 
drugs permanent. 

Based upon the information provided by the State, we have approved the amendment with an effective date of 
one day after the end of the PHE, or May 12, 2023.  We are enclosing the approved CMS-179 and a copy of the 
new state plan pages. 

If you have any additional questions or need further assistance, please contact LaJoshica (Josh) Smith via 
214-767-6453 or lajoshica.smith@cms.hhs.gov.

Sincerely, 

Todd McMillion 
Director 
Division of Reimbursement Review 

Enclosures 

May 31, 2023

      

      








